
 
  
  
  
  
 
 

Can you spare some of your time on Saturday 26th 
October 2019? 

 
2019 brings with it the 39th year of the BHM. Over 2000 runner’s walkers and joggers 

will take part in the senior event. 
 

If you have a few hours to spare on the day and would like to volunteer to help 
steward sections of the course or the start/finish area we would be very pleased to 

hear from you. 
 

The Beachy Head Marathon starts and finishes on Upper Dukes Drive by St Bede’s 
School in Eastbourne and follows a 26 mile course over some the most photogenic 

down-land in the new South Downs National Park. The course meanders through the 
villages of Jevington, Alfriston, Litlington, Friston Forest, the Cuckmere Valley, across 

the Seven Sisters to Birling Gap and Beachy Head where it ends. 
 

We require stewards for a wide range of voluntary roles between 7am until 6pm on 
Saturday 26th October. If you would like to get involved and be part of this great 
event please contact us. Those who have helped in previous events said that the 
experience of volunteering was enjoyable, uplifting and gave them a great sense 

community involvement. Whatever time you can spare on the day will be very much 
appreciated. 

 
If you would like to volunteer you must: 

 
Be able to attend the briefing session at 6pm on Tuesday 22nd October at the Tennis 

Centre, College Road, Eastbourne, BN21 4JJ. 
Guarantee to turn up for your stewarding role whatever the weather. 

 
For more information about the roles available please contact  

Julie Paul – Events Coordinator 
tel: 01323 415442 or email: Julie.Paul@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk 

 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
The Events Team 

Eastbourne Borough Council 
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